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Senators Recognizing Wisconsin CPAs  

  

Madison, WI – Senators Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield), Dale Kooyenga (R-Brookfield) and 
Howard Marklein (R-Spring Green), all Certified Public Accountants, would like to recognize 
the over 12,000 licensed CPAs as we celebrate “Wisconsin CPA Week.” 
 
“We give recognition and thanks to our CPAs for their hard work and the impact they have on 
our communities. They provide sound, reliable financial counsel that protects and promotes the 
growth of our businesses and the confidence of investors in our state,” said Senator Kapenga. 
 
“CPAs are professionals who help businesses and institutions of all kinds flourish. They help 
individuals navigate complex laws and regulations so they prosper. They also help children and 
adults alike learn financial literacy. In so many ways, CPAs are a vital part of our communities 
and I congratulate them on their 115 years of service,” said Senator Kooyenga. 
 
“The Wisconsin Institute of Certified Public Accountants is celebrating its 115th anniversary this 
year by recognizing CPAs as the economic engines of Wisconsin’s economy. We certainly 
appreciate all they do for our great state,” said Senator Marklein. 
 
Please join us as the week of November 16th has been designated “Wisconsin CPA Week.” 
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